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COMMUNITY BRIEFING 

 
 

The Juno Beach Police Department will be conducting a Community 

Briefing for members of our community in regards to the recent incident 

at Pelican Lake. 

 

Chief of Police Smith will provide the community with updates as well 

as answer any questions to the best of his ability as this is an ongoing 

investigation. 

 

The briefing will be held Tomorrow, Friday, January 3rd, at 4:00PM 

in the Town Center Courtyard. 

 

  

 
 


